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The Brambles children have noticed lots of spring 

flowers emerging in our garden and around the 

village, so this week we have been learning all about 

spring flowers. 

We have created beautiful flower paintings, planted 

seeds in our garden and decorated some garden 

stones for our garden patch. 

Our weekly community walk was over to Willow Close 

in the village where one of the residents kindly 

shared a cutting of her Christmas rose and spoke to 

us about the names of the flowers in her garden. 

At home you could discover what flowers you have 

growing in your garden. 

 

Our number of the week:  2 

Our key words: daffodil, primrose, tulip, crocus, 

snowdrop and pansy. 

 

Something Special 
 

The weather has been a wonderful surprise this 

week and Brambles have thoroughly enjoyed being in 

the garden splashing in the puddles and catching 

snowflakes in their hands and on their tongues. 

 

Next week they will be bringing something special 

home for Sunday that they have been creating all 

week and are very proud of. 

 

 
 

 
 

 

This Week’s Learning 

 

 
 

Carpet Time  

Stories: Flora’s Flowers by Debi Gliori and 

The Tiny Seed by Eric Carle 
 

Song: I am a Daffodil 
 

Rhyme: 5 little Daffodils 

 

 

Please ensure your child’s belongings are all 

labelled. This includes their hats, mittens and 

snoods. 

If your child has taken any spare clothes home 

with them please can they be replaced in their 

green bags for the next session they attend. 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

Friday 17th March 

Red Nose Day 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 

Upcoming Events 


